
JUNE
Newsletter

Dear Families,

As the school year winds down, we’re excited for the many fun and celebratory events happening in June!

This week’s Spring Musical was a great success, thank you to Ms. Eriksen for her hard work in preparing our students to
showcase their talents. Grades 4–7 also wrapped up a successful track and field season. Congratulations to all participants,
and thank you to our coaches: Ms. Piazza, Ms. Di Spirito, Ms. Zhang, and Ms. Lee!

Our primary students enjoyed the Primary Days of Music, and the Grade 7 Band, led by Mr. Cohen, took part in the Battle of
the Bands. Well done, everyone!

June is packed with activities, so please check the school calendar regularly. Note: Early dismissals are scheduled for Wednesday,
June 11th and Friday, June 13th, 2025.

We look forward to celebrating our students and wishing our Grade 7s all the best as they move on to high school!

If your child is absent, please call 604-296-9004, or email Buckingham.Info@burnabyschools.com

Warm regards,
Mrs. Moro
Principal

Buckingham Elementary School - 6066 Buckingham Avenue - Burnaby BC, V5E 2A3
Buckingham.Info@burnabyschools.ca            https://buckingham.burnabyschools.ca/

Tuesday, June 3 - 1:30pm:
Welcome to Kindergarten in
the Gym (For next year’s K’s)

Upcoming
Events

Monday, June 9th - NO CLASSES
Professional Development Day 

Friday, June 13th - 1:00pm Dismissal:
Games Day
Wednesday, June 18  - 1:00 pm:
Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony

th

(For Grade 7 Families Only)

Friday, June 20th - 6:30pm:
Grade 7 Dinner & Dance 

Wednesday, June 25th: Closing
Celebration of Learning 
Thursday, June 26th: Last Day
of School

Saturday, June 21 : National
Indigenous People’s Day 

st

Wednesday, June 11th - 9:45 am:
Band Concert in the Gym

Wednesday, June 11th -
2:00pm

Friday, June 13th - 1:00pm

Thursday, June 26th - 
Last Day of School 10:00am

EARLY
DISMISSAL

For student safety, please
follow all posted signs (Re:

Parking Restrictions and
No U-Turns), also please

respect our neighbours by
not blocking their

driveways.

TRAFFIC SAFETY REMINDER




